
• The library continues to “Geek”!  We have geek pictures scheduled through January and are 
continuing to recruit our local geeks.  Response to this program has been overwhelmingly 
positive.  John has taken some amazing photographs, as has Stan @ Classic Portraits

• Our “Geek the Library” launch party was a huge success!  We had over 200 people attend and 
had dozens of sponsors contribute.  We will be having more smaller events throughout the year 
featuring this wonderful campaign.

• With the 2013 budget adopted, I have been working diligently with Jeanne on scheduling for the 
new year.  I will be meeting with all Circulation, Reference and Kids Place staff on Monday, 
December 17 to share with them the changes being made in terms of staffing, staff duties, hours, 
etc.

• John, Jeanne, myself and many of our staff are working on “the big move”.  This takes a huge 
amount of planning and effort.  We plan to have the necessities (computers and collections) 
moved by year end.

• On December 4, John and I attended the STDI Four Corners Park Steering Committee Meeting. 
This meeting was basically an effort to get the group together by year end and for scheduling 
meetings or next year.

• The annual donation letter is complete and is being sent out.  It looks really nice this year and I 
have high hopes that we will receive a larger response from previous years due to the expansion 
of the mailing list and our use of the postal services neighborhood delivery service

• I have taught two origami ornament programs in December.  The first one went really well. 
There were all levels of experience/capability in the room, but nearly all of the attendees left 
feeling proud of themselves.  The second workshop was a little more rough.  I had a very 
intoxicated woman attend who took up much of my time in addition to two children, for whom 
this workshop was not geared.

Respectfully Submitted,

Evette M. Atkin
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